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Opening Statement
Our class is in full swing now, our students are beginning
to settle into their daily routines and are beginning to
work both intrinsically and in a community. We’ve been
working hard on problem solving, conflict resolutions
and etiquette in the classroom.We are looking forward to
the weather getting cooler as we go later into the year.
We will continue to update you on when the school will
be reopening.

While we continue distance learning we would like to
commend the parents and children for their hard work,
completing the lessons we assign through Google
Classroom and participating during our Zoom meetings.
We would like to remind the parents and the students
that during our Zoom meetings we need the students to
enter the meeting using their name so we know who is
entering our Zoom meeting.

Thank you again for working alongside us during our
distance learning. We appreciate all the parents!

Teacher Communvication

e Ms. Anna
apulido@sbmontessoricharter.com




Our Lessons

In Reading, the 4th graders will
learning how to cite text
evidence and understand the
concept of irony.All students are
practicing their inferencing,
vocabulary in context and
synonyms and antonyms. The
students will also be learning
about analyzing sentences and

finding the subject and predicate.

In Writing, the students will be
learning to watch out for
sentence fragments, using
stronger verbs and adjectives in
their writing and revising their
writing by adding dialogue or
sensory details. We are currently
working on the 6 quality traits of
writing: ideas, organization,
voice, sentence fluency, strong
word choice, and conventions.

In Social Studies, the students
will be learning the symbols of
Florida and early Florida
History. We will also be
celebrating Hispanic Heritage
month. The students will be
learning when it was created and
learn about historical hispanic
figures.

In Mathematics, the students
will be continuing to work on
word problems involving
multiplication and division,
multiples and factors, numbers
and equations, patterns and
will dive into multi-step
problems. They will also
continue thier geometry
studies.

In Cosmic the students will be
focusing on how matter and
energy came together to form
stars, atoms, and galaxies. We
will learning about
constellations, planets and
continue with the Timeline of
the Universe.

In Physical Science, students
will be continuing to learn
about types of energy with
chemical changes, change in
motion, vibration (sound
energy) and energy in water.

Helpful Dates

» Early Release: October 16th
¢ No School- October 19th
e Trunk or Treat- October 30th




